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Hikvision FZE                                                                                                                             
2401, Uptown Tower, JLT, Dubai
Tel: 971-44432090

Date: 18/July/2025                      				                    
                                                     
To: Security Industry Regulatory Agency (SIRA) Dubai, United Arab Emirates 

Subject: Authorization Letter for Certificate Issuance 

Dear SIRA, 
We, Hikvision FZE, hereby authorize the following System Solution Provider (SSP) to apply for and obtain a SIRA certificate based on our approved device certificate: 

· SSP (Integrator) Company Name: XXXX
· Trade License Number: XXXX
· [bookmark: _GoBack]License Issuing Authority: Dubai Department of xxx
· SIRA Certificate Reference Number: 

This authorization is valid for one (1) year from the date of issuance of this letter and is granted solely for the purpose of obtaining the SIRA certificate based on our approved device certificate.
 
Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact us

Sincerely,



Ge Wu
Hikvision UAE Product Manager
Tel: +971 4 4432090
Fax: +971 4 8816057
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